
From: FOi <FOl@northamP-ton.ac.uk> 

Subject: FOi 02421 

Date: 9 August 2023 at 11 :21 :39 SST 

To: 

Our ref: FOi 02421 

Dear 

Thank you for your 2 information requests dated 15 July 2023. Please find our response as follows: 

Information is not held. Chinese Students and Scholars Association (CSSA) is not a registered student society at University of Northampton, nor 

supported by the University in anyway. We do not have any financial interactions with CSSA. 

If you are unhappy with the way your request for information has been handled, you can request an internal review within 20 days of the date of 

this email by writingto As part of any internal review the handling of your information request will be 

reassessed by staff who were not involved in providing you with this response. 

If you remain dissatisfied with our response following our Internal Review, you have the right to complain to the ICO as a regulator of the FOIA 

here: 

httgs ://ico. org. uk/make-a-comglai nt/foi-and-eir-comglaints/foi-and-ei r-comglaints/ 

Yours sincerely, 

FOi Team 

northamgton. ac. u k 

Universitv of Northamoton 




